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January 15, 2016

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Honorable Governor Haley,

I am writing on behalf of Aglow International of South Carolina. We are planning our annual SC Aglow
State Leadership Training and State Conference in the state Capitol, Columbia, on March 31 - April
2,2016.

We are an interdenominational women's ministry in more than 170 nations and are expecting women
from multiple states. You can find out more about our organization by visiting www.aglow.org.

We would appreciate it if you could write a letter as the Governor of our great state welcoming the
men,and women from across the state and other parts of the country. We will copy the letter and
include it in each welcome packet for those in attendance. This conference is being held at the
Columbia Marriot, 1200 Hampton St. Columbia, SC 29201. It would be our honor and joy if you were
able to come on Friday, April 1, 2016, at 7 pm, to welcome and greet the men and women to our state
capitol.

Respectfully,
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Von Raiford, President
SCAglow Area Team
405 Rosenwald Road
Society Hill, SC 29593
(843) 378-4851


